27 April 2022



By email with acknowledgement of receipt

IMPORTANT: MANDATORY SHUTDOWN ALPINE RACING S.A.S.

Dear Madam/Sir,

We hope that you, your staff and their relatives are well.

Article 25 of the 2022 FIA Formula One World Championship Sporting Regulations requires the complete shutdown of all activities related to the development, production and supply of Formula One power units, for a period of 14 consecutive days during the monts of July and/or August 2022.

Alpine Racing s.a.s. will therefore cease all activities related to design, development, testing and production of Formula One power units from Sunday 7 August 2022 at midnight until Sunday 21 August 2022 at midnight. All other activities performed at our premises in Viry-Châtillon will continue, in particular in relation to Formula E, Endurance and Customer Racing.

During this period, all our employees, contractors and consultants normally engaged in Formula One activities will be unable to respond. However, deliveries will still be possible, if they have been planned with your usual contact persons before the entry into force of the mandatory shutdown.

We also kindly request that you and your organisation refrain from contacting the afore-mentioned persons during this period, whether by email, telephone or any other communication channel. In the event of an emergency, you may contact our switch board on +33 (0)1 69 12 58 00 for assistance.

Many thanks for your understanding and cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

Bruno Famin Executive Director